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 Comcast has completed the work to install fiber between WLCS and FRES as well as the 
300mbps Fiber connection to the internet.  After some minor configuration changes to 
our network independent testing shows, connection speeds of 300mbps upload and 
300mbps download. 

 TDS has completed the fiber install for the 100mbps connection to the internet at SAU 
offices and LCS.  Independent testing shows connections speeds of 100mbps upload and 
100bps download. 

 Shortel has completed installation and testing of T1s for phone services at all three 
buildings.  An issue with porting over existing phone numbers slowed the process until 
this could be resolved.  Main phone lines for each location will remain the same but staff 
who use Direct Inward Dialing (DIDs) will receive a new number.  The four digit staff 
extensions will remain unchanged. 

 Chromebooks have been configured, labeled, inventoried and are ready for students and 
the start of the school year.  This will be the first year with a full 1:1 deployment of 
laptops for grades 3-12.  Students, staff and the community should be proud of 
accomplishing this and realize what an incredible resource this is to us. 

 Approximately 100 devices that no longer met the educational or business needs of the 
district were recycled in an environmentally friendly manner.  These devices ranged from 
11-year-old computers to 15” LCD panels to broken printers and projectors.  This was 
done at no cost to the district. 

 All classroom computers have had their software updated and are ready for the first day 
of school.      
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